
From: Lynda Wilcox [mailto:Lynda@halchereford.gov.uk]  
Sent: 20 September 2017 14:55 
To: Webster, Gemma (Senior Planning Officer) <gwebster@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning comments on application P173151-L 
 
Hello Gemma 
 
HALC is giving clerk cover to Cradley Parish Council at the current time.  Please note the 
following planning comments which were agreed at a recent meeting: 
 
Application P173151/L … Columbine Cottage, Storridge.  Proposed demolition of garage. 
Cradley Parish Council notes that planning permission is not required but supports the 
application. 
 
Best wishes 
Lynda 
 
 
 
Lynda Wilcox 
Chief Executive  
  
Herefordshire Association of Local Councils (HALC) 
Berrows Business Centre 
Bath Street 
Hereford 
HR1 2HE 
Office: 01432 353492 
 
  
VAT:  135506331 
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